
 

T.W.S. CHIMNEY SWEEPS AND SERVICES 

OCTOBER 4TH,5TH AND 6TH. 

 
Please be advised that T.W.S. Chimney sweeps and Services will be at 

the Lower Kootenay Band from Oct 44h - Oct 6th.   You will be receiving 

a letter from T.W.S in the next week for the date and time your chimney 

will be swept, inspected, and furnace filters replaced. 

LKB Maintenance will be replacing furnace filters to those homes that 

are not needing a chimney sweep in the next few weeks. Please test 

your fire alarms, and contact housing if you don’t have a fire 

extinguisher in your kitchen.  

Please notify the Housing Coordinator if you have any concerns 

regarding fire safety in your home, or if you burn wood regularly and 

your chimney was not swept (Oct 4th-6th). 

 

Debbie Edge-Partington 

LKB Housing Coordinator 

250-428-4428 

housing@lowerkootenay.com 
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